
Subject: Request for Feedback on Our 

Charity Program 

Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve and 

enhance our charity programs, we are reaching out to gather valuable feedback from 

beneficiaries like yourself. 

Your experience and insights are crucial in helping us understand the impact of our programs 

and how we can better serve you and others in the community. We would greatly appreciate it if 

you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following areas: 

• The effectiveness of the program in meeting your needs. 

• Your overall experience with our staff and services. 

• Suggestions for improvement or additional services you would like to see. 

Please reply to this email or contact us at [Phone Number] by [Deadline Date] to share your 

feedback. Your input is invaluable to us. 

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


